Headteacher-Mr M Grogan

St George’s Central CE Primary School and Nursery

Tuesday 5" November 2019
Dear parents/carers,

To help the children look fantastic for our Christmas singing this year we have purchased some white T-shirts for the children to
decorate. We find it a valuable experience for the children to help make their own costumes to perform in. We would be very grateful if
you could contribute £2 towards the cost of this and the children will be able to bring home the T-shirt they have made after our final

performance.

Yours sincerely

8 Davres

Mrs S Davies

Early Years Leader and Nursery Teacher

'Never settle for less than your best’

Jesus said, 1 am the light of the world. Whoever follows Me will not walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.” John 8:12
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